
Spaldwick Parish Council 
Additional comments to go with Annual Return for 2016-2017 

 

K I am concerned that the proper procedures are not followed when the 
Council deals with funds relating to the Town and Poors estate. 
Guidance in Governance and Accountability is quite clear and the 
Council should read this and act as soon as possible to resolve the 
issue. In particular, they should open a separate bank account in the 
name of the charity and hold a separate meeting when considering 
charity business 

 

 

 

R M Williamson – Internal Auditor 
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